From: John Appleton

Sent: 15 November 2021 16:14

To: Local Plan

Subject: Stretton NDP comments on UPSV Local Plan 2021
Attachments:

Dear Sir / Madam

Please find attached our response submission to the UPSV of the Local Plan from the Stretton Neighbourhood
Development (NDP) Steering Group.

We would wish to partake and be invited to any oral examination appertaining to our response submission.
Kind Regards

John Appleton
Stretton NDP Chair.

For and on belaf of Stretton NDP Steering Group





